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Dear Secretary of State,

This is the wrong approach for such an important piece of this country's cultural heritage.
UNESCO itself, as well as the former Transport Secretary, have said as much. The High Court
refused the scheme due to an inadequate exploration of possible alternatives.

| always thought that Conservatives understood the importance of historical and cultural values
and that their mission was to protect - or conserve - them! Some things are more important than
making more cash!

| therefore maintain my previously expressed opposition to this scheme. | hope that the new
information submitted by National Highways since 2020 will be put before the scrutiny of a
formal, public examination.

Thank you for considering conserving this unique, historic site - our birthright - intact and
unsullied by further roads approaching its boundaries.

Yours faithfully,
Tricia Thorpe





